
 

Term 3 Friday 20th September 2024 

 
Dear Families and Friends, 
 
As we close the chapter on another exciting term, it's incredible to reflect on all that we've achieved together. 
From Christmas in July to Book Week Parade, our school community has shown resilience, creativity, and 
a true commitment to learning and growth. Parents, please ensure you are logged into your child/ren’s      
Seesaw portfolio. Our teachers put in a great deal of time and effort to showcase the progress your child is     
making, and it means so much to them to see you actively engaged in their learning journey. As the school 
can monitor who is accessing Seesaw, we have noticed that some families are not yet logged in. To help, we 
have reattached, and emailed, the login codes for those who may need them. Please take a moment to     
connect, as your involvement is crucial to supporting your child’s learning and development. Your interest 
plays an important role in their school experience and helps foster their growth and enthusiasm for learning. 
 
Open day 
Tomorrow morning, 10am to 11am, we will be hosting an Open Day, which will coincide with our Footy       
Colours & Pie Day. There will be a variety of ball activities set up on the basketball court, including a        
handball target, with our students actively participating. Parents you are welcome to be involved during this 
time to help answer any questions, run activities, show visitors around, or simply enjoy a cup of tea and a 
chat.  
 
Book Fair 
The Book Fair has come and gone, leaving behind a trail of excitement and a renewed love for reading. It's 
always wonderful to see our students' enthusiasm for books grow, and this year's fair was no exception!         
A huge thank you to Amanda for all her hard work in making the event such a success. We couldn't have 
done it without her dedication and effort. Here's to the many new adventures our students will discover in the 
pages of their new books! 

Front Garden Project - Update 
Stage One- in front of the main block. 
You will notice that plants have come out and were relocated near the Church. New rocks and garden mulch 
have been laid. We are excited to announce that Bunnings has generously donated all the plants needed for 
stage one of our project, and they have now arrived at the nursery! Planting will take place soon, and the   
Parents and Friends Association has scheduled an afternoon during the holidays to get started. If you're  
available, we would love for you to join us with the kids to help out on Wednesday 2nd October at 1pm.  
Let's come together and make our garden grow! 

 
 
Have a wonderful and safe school holiday! The weather is starting to warm up, so I hope you get to enjoy 
some sunshine and relaxation.  
God Bless, 
 
Kirsten Daly 
Principal. 
 



School Vision: United, as a school  community, we walk in the light of faith, guiding our students in   
learning with compassion towards a purposeful future.  

 
Wellbeing- Grow Your Mind 
The Grow Your Mind wellbeing program helps us understand the parts of the brain by relating 
them to animal characters. The Elephant who tries hard to remember (hippocampus) functions 
best when our Guard Dog (amygdala) is calm. Check out the poster above for more ways to 
wake up your Remembering Elephant. 
 














